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From: Jill Kuhn 
Sent: Thursday, 5 November 2015 2:13 PM
To: Public Accounts Committee LA
Subject: Inquiry into funding of Rugby Leage Facilities

Public Accounts Committee 
GPO Box 3721 Darwin NT 0801 
Email: pac@nt.gov.au 
Date: November 2015  
  

RE: Inquiry into the funding of Rugby League Facilities in Darwin 

  

Dear Sir/Madam 

  

I write to you to express my concern about the government’s decision to spend $20 million of public money 
on a redevelopment of Richardson Park. There is a clear case for this significant government spend to be 
investigated further before significant funds are spent on a facility not in the public interest.  

I am particularly concerned that Richardson Park is very close to many private 
residences.  Parking will be a severe problem, and the noise and lighting level will be extremely 
comfortable for those in the vicinity.  I live in The Narrows and even as far away as I am from the 
Park  the noise used to be a nuisance in the night when it was operating,. 

 
  Also it appears that there hasn’t been a proper environmental study, which seems pretty silly.    

It would smarter and far more practical to build this  at Marrara. 

  

Please stop this foolish idea before it gets any further. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

  

  
Yours sincerely 
Jill Kuhn 


